
3 January 1988

Hello Folks,

Project Mac has been an overwhelming success.  After the project was  
announced in November QST, Amateur Radio software for the Mac poured in for 
the following two months.  As a result, there now is a cornucopia of ham radio 
software for the rest of us.  The files on this diskette are named for the people 
who provided the software; our gratitude goes out to these generous folk who 
made Project Mac so successful.

Project Mac was so successful that the software had to be compressed in order to 
fit it all on one 800K or two 400K diskettes.  StuffIt was used for the compression 
and you will have to use it to decompress the software on this diskette.  A copy of
StuffIt and its documentation is included on this diskette (StuffIt is shareware, so, 
refer to the documentation for its terms of usage).

Originally, I intended to start copying and mailing your diskettes around 
December 1, but software was still being received through the first few weeks of 
December, so I decided to postpone copying and mailing until mid-December.  
Just as I was ready to begin the copying and mailing, my father died on 
December 20 and, as a result, Project Mac (along with everything else) was put 
on the back burner.  

The delays were unavoidable.  I hope you will feel that the wait was worth it.

73,

Stan Horzepa, WA1LOU


